
 

 

 
Friday 10th  June  

 

We are so excited to be having our Summer Fair this year after a two year break! Those of you who can think back to 
previous summer fairs will know how generous our school community is with their time in planning and running the 
event and with donations. For those who are new to this wonderful community event, we look forward to welcoming 
you to this great afternoon out for all the family which raises much needed funds for the school.  
 
The Summer Fair is organised by school staff in partnership with the school’s Parent and Friends Association which all 
parents/carers and staff are automatically members of. The PFA Committee would like to invite parents/carers to a 
Summer Fair Planning Meeting on Thursday 16th June at 3.30pm in the school. All are welcome and school staff will 
provide a crèche.  
 
In the meantime, we know we can count on your generosity in donating items for the stalls and games at the fair. So, 
we are asking families to donate the following:  

 
Foundation Stage & Key Stage 1 Classes 

A pre-loved and washed soft toy for the children’s SOFT TOY TOMBOLA. The class that donates 
the most soft toys will win a prize of a Movie Afternoon complete with refreshments! Donations 
can be given by your child to their class teacher from Monday 13th June and we will do the big 
‘Soft Toy’ count on Friday 1st July.  

 

Key Stage 2 Classes and School Staff 
A Lucky Jar for the children’s LUCKY JAR STALL. These should be filled with surprises such as sweets, toys, hair 
accessories, stationary (pencils, stickers, stamps …), gift cards and other gifts. We will wrap them in school so that on 
the day the gift inside is truly a surprise. As with the soft toys, Lucky Jars can be brought in from Monday 13th June and 
the class that donates the most jars will also win a prize of a Movie Afternoon.  
 

Any jars or soft toys donated via the school office should be labelled with your child’s name and class to ensure they 
are hand delivered to the right class. 

 
ALL: BOTTLE TOMBOLA 

A bottle for the BOTTLE TOMBOLA. There will be a ‘Bring a Bottle Mufti Day’ on Friday 1h July 
when pupils may wear their own clothes in exchange for their family’s donation of a bottle 
worthy of being a prize on the Bottle Tombola. More information to be sent home nearer the 
time. 

ALL: CHILDREN’S BOOKS, TOYS & GAMES 
Donations can be handed in to the school office from Monday 13th June. 

 
ALL: CAKE STALL 

We ask that donations of cakes, doughnuts, biscuits and other sweet treats these are brought into 
school on Friday 8th July. In exchange, children may wear their trainers or favourite shoes to school. 
Please ensure donated items do not contain nuts. 
 

SUMMER FAIR RAFFLE 
There will of course be a Summer Fair Raffle with a top prize of £250. Tickets will go on sale during the week beginning 

Monday 20th June.  We would also welcome donations of prizes for the raffle which can be handed in to the school 
office. 

 
More information about the SUMMER FAIR attractions to follow shortly. 

In the meantime, thank you in advance for your continued support and have a lovely weekend! 
 

Mrs Wilson, Mrs Hough, Ms Chadwick, Caterina Resca (PFA Chair) and Tolu’ Ayoola (PFA Treasurer)   


